## Leadership meeting, January 12, 2020

Budget 2019: estimated at \$12,925. Actual \$15,088.19 (income) estimated at \$12,446. Actual \$11,635.83 (expense)

Budget 2020: estimated at \$12,850 (income) estimated at \$13,120 (expense)

It was suggested that new members receive a packet of information containing bylaws, membership list and mountain manners.

Continue with sportsmen show, highway cleanup and horse expopresence. We will be the lead on the horse expothis year.

Subcommittee of: Ron, MaryBeth, Nancy and Heather for horse expoprent and auditing to be done by Lynn and Peggy along with Bill.

Pack clinic may be replaced by a camping clinic this year. Also suggested were a trailer clinic, desensitizing and defensive horse training. Lisa is in charge of planning it.

Yard sale; May 16, organized by Bill and Nancy Christmas party may be replaced by end-of-the-year party in November. Possibly at the hot springs.

Discussion of education topics for general meetings. Knot tying is good, maybe alternate with description of board positions so that new members can get involved in leadership. It was recommended that people be directed to check out the website more, as it contains a wealth of information.

Submitted by Heather Donesky